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15th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Due to next week’s hot weather, the year 2 performance will now take place on Wednesday 

20th and Thursday 21st respectively. 

In order to have fewer parents and children in the hall, ‘Red Class’ parents only will only be 

allowed to attend on the Wednesday performance, with ‘Yellow class’ parents only being 

allowed to attend the Thursday performance.  

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Kind regards,  

Neil Reilly  

Deputy Headteacher 


